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THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR

Sunday, March 11 
Daylight Savings Time Begins
8:30 am  Worship
9:30 am Altar Guild
9:45 am Education Hour
9:45 am Confirmation Class
10:45 am Worship  V 
1-3:00 pm Light Rest
3:00 pm Meal Planning Group

Monday, March 12 
9:00 am Staff Meeting
10:00 am LWML Cards
7:30 pm Moms in Prayer

Tuesday, March 13
1:30 pm Investment Group
6:00 pm Church Council
6:00 pm A.A.

Wednesday, March 14
8:00 am Prayer Breakfast- Bkr Sq., 
6:00 pm A.C.A.
7:00 pm Senior Choir

with

If you would like to place an announcement in the Beacon, please give it to the office 
in writing (note or to office email), by noon Tuesday for the upcoming Sunday.

VISITORS: Check out our website, 

www.berealutheran.org for more

information about Berea.

Copies of the March Eager Berean 

newsletter are also available in the

tract rack in the narthex.

MEMBERS: Pick up your March

Eager Berean from your mail box.

V - On the 2nd and 4th Sundays at 10:45am, we offer a contemporary worship service

Thursday, March 15
10:00 am Bible Study
11:00 am Lenten Lunch
12:00 pm Lenten Service
6:00 pm 1st Communion Class
7:00 pm Lenten Service
APRIL NEWSLETTER DEADLINE

Friday, March 16
6:00 pm Ladies Bible Study

- A. Gartland home 
6-7:00 pm LRBS - Fireside Room

Saturday, March 17
9-11:00 am Feed MSC - Chanhassen
12-4:00 pm North Star Chapter

Sunday, March 18 - Lord’s Supper
8:30 am  Worship
9:45 am Educ. Hour / Conf. Class
10:45 am Worship 
1-3:00 pm Light Rest
3:00 pm Meal Planning Group
3:30 pm Girl Scouts   #13906
6:30 pm Girl Scouts   #11404

MUSIC
Paul Cordes, Music Director

Kerry Murphy, Choir Director
Penny Voxland, Music Assistant

BUILDING
Colin Harrison, Custodian

YOUR STAFF
Rev. Kevin Tiaden, Pastor

CURRENT CONTRIBUTIONS* AND WORSHIP FOR - Mar. 4, 2018 

General Fund $ 13070.00 Thur. Noon/7 PM     32 / 21

Building Fund $ 445.00 Nursery 5

Endowment Fund $ 0.00 Sunday 8:30 am 82

Memorial Fund $ 0.00 Sunday 10:45 am 51

All Other Funds $ 142.85 WEEK TOTAL 191

*Contributions include online giving

March 11, 2018 Maundy Th

8:30 am 10:45 am Thur 3/15

Greeters - Parking John & Penny Blomquist Alexis Gartland

Reader Alexis Gartland Christian Weidner

Communion      -      - 12noon / 7:00pm

Worship Assistant Jerry LaMott Lovell Davis  Jerry G. / TBD

Acolytes Wyatt Beaty Jayden Davis

Ushers - Captain Kevin O'Donnell TBD

         - Assistant Chuck Brummer

Projectionist / AV Paul Hickey Joshua Thompson

Weekend Custodian Chuck Niesen

March 18, 2018
8:30 am 10:45 am Thur 3/22

Greeters - Parking Marlys Hyslop Bobbie Z./Marlene I.

Reader Catherine Zook Lovell Davis

Communion Dale & Catherine Zook Lacey Wellens 12noon / 7:00pm

Worship Assistant Bruce Davis Andy Schuster  Bruce D./John H.

Acolytes Alex Tiaden Melanie Jaeger

Ushers - Captain Kevin O'Donnell TBD

         - Assistant Chuck Brummer

Projectionist / AV Murphy Kevin Zook

Weekend Custodian John Hafner

THIS WEEK'S SERVANTS

NEXT WEEK'S SERVANTS

mailto:info@berealutheran.org
http://www.berealutheran.org/
http://www.berealutheran.org/


LUTHERAN WOMEN’S 

MISSIONARY LEAGUE

****

LWML Card Corner

Feel free to browse our fine 
selection when you get your coat!

Now available:

St.Patrick’s Day
&

Get Well:
[some we made specially

suitable for Mason]

*****

Remembering Shut-ins: 
Along with our prayers, “Thinking of 

You” cards are always welcome.  
Our card rack has a lot of nice cards 

to choose from!

*****

Thanks…to all donors, crafters, 

& purchasers for your support! 

All card income goes to support 
LWML mission projects in the USA 

and abroad.

Thank You
Thank you to all of the folks who donated food items for our VEAP collection. The 

donations that were brought in on Mar. 1st totaled 40 lbs!
***********

Thank you to Pastor Tiaden and our church family for your prayers before and after 
surgery and for the cards given. Thanks also to Pastor Hinck for his visit and prayers 

in the hospital before surgery. May God bless our Berea family! – Judy Johnson

“For we are his workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good works, 
which God prepared beforehand, that we should walk in them.”

Ephesians 2:10

Even the good we do in this world is a gift from God, prepared beforehand for 
us to do. And this too is a gift! For isn’t doing good also a good thing for the one 
who does it? So from first to last, from the Lord’s free salvation given to us to 
the good works He’s prepared for us to walk in, it is all a gift of God’s grace.

Count Your Blessings…a Stewardship Minute

This Week’s Birthdays
No members birthdays this week.
If we inadvertently missed your
birthday this week, or any week,

please let the office know!

PART-TIME CUSTODIAN WANTED
Berea is looking for a custodian to 
work 20 hours per week, starting in 
May. Duties include: clean the 
interior of the church building, set 
up rooms for events, with some 
additional outside duties. Copies of 
the full job description
are available from the
church office. If you
are interested or
know of someone
who is, please email 
personnel@berealutheran.org or 
call the church office 612-861-7121.

PORTALS OF PRAYER
The April-June issue of Portals is 
now available at the information 
rack by the Emerson doors.

NEXT NEWSLETTER
Deadline for submitting items for 
the April newsletter is this 
Thursday, March 15th

ANNOUNCEMENTS

CARDS FOR MASON
If you are interested in sending a card or other form of get well wishes to 
Mason Collard, one of our Before & After students, you can send it to 
him at the hospital. Address it to Mason Collard, c/o Mpls. Children’s 
Hospital, 2525 Chicago Ave, Minneapolis, MN 55404

ALTAR GUILD
The meeting originally scheduled for March 5th will be today at 9:30am.

ON THE LIBRARY LEDGE
March is known for…? (Sports fans will know this). March Madness!! In 
honor of March Madness we have pulled a selection
of inspiring sports books (not just basketball) that will be
showcased on the ledge. Check it out!!! - Gail Amundson

CAMP OMEGA TIME!!
Summer Fun that Changes Lives! At Camp Omega on 
Horseshoe Lake in Waterville, MN, campers young and old get 
to experience God’s creation and the Truth of His Word 
through skits, Bible studies, and faith-filled activities that 

engage and excite. The new 2018 brochure is now available in the 
information rack at the Emerson doors.

PASSPORT TO PASSOVER
Be sure to stop at the table and bulletin board outside the
sanctuary to sign up for this event on Thur., Mar. 22nd.
A representative from Jews for Jesus will be here to walk us
through a typical Seder meal and then enjoy a family-style 
dinner. The Sunday School will also be teaching us a little bit more about 
Holy Week. We do also need a few volunteers to help with this.  Check 
out the possible areas to help. Thank you!


